
 

 

Dear Year 6, 

I hope you have managed to complete your yearbook task; the ones we have 

received so far are excellent! If you still have yet to do this, don’t worry there 

is still time. The deadline is Friday 29th May and it can be returned by post, by 

hand to the box attached to the school gate or by email to 

ksmith@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk. We hope that everyone sends an entry so 

that each of you are included in a book of special memories from primary school. 

We have to send this to the printers so please ensure that you reach the 

deadline to avoid disappointment.  

 

There is a new story on the website for you to read that is 

all about Victorian crime and punishment. Have a go at the 

reading and writing activities linked to this and share them 

with us if you would like to. Some of you are loving the 

stories and have produced some great pieces of writing. 

These comprehension questions and extended writing ideas 

will be beneficial for your as you move to secondary school. 

 

Calling all artists! 

We need your help! 

As well as your amazing, individual pictures for the yearbook, we would like to 

decorate the front and some of the inside with your art work. If you would like 

to be involved, please draw and colour us another picture of anything that 

reminds you of school. This could be the school logo, stationery, memories, 

games, lessons, bubble writing. Anything at all. Feel free to complete more than 

one if you wish to. 

Please use the form you have been emailed and either email back 

to ksmith@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk or pop them in the box attached to 

the school railings at the Year 5/6 gates also by 29th May. 

 

Stay safe everyone. 

Mr McGrath, Miss Ward and Miss Smith.  
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